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Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Taltahas~ee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Director: 

Please direct your attention to my correspondence dated September 15,1998 and note the 
following amendment. 

My letter was origindly intended as an objection, however, after speaking with Carol 
from your office and, in addition, checking the internet web site that pertains to the 
Florida Public Service Commission; I amend my correspondence as follows: 

I am gravely concerned about the items #1-6 related in my letter of the 15th and if 
certification by the Florida Public Service Commission will result in a remedy to these 
problems then I support the certification of specifically New River Ranch, L.C. 

& e L. Limoges 

Copy To New River Ranch, L.C. 
m- 3200 River Ranch Road 
'*A - P. 0. Box 30030 
App I River Ranch, FL 3 3 867 
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